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BPL Cup set to ignite Pennant Hills Bowling Club!
Local bowlers are set to battle it out at Penno as part of the 2025 BPL Cup.
As the world’s biggest club-based bowls competition, the BPL Cup is a combination of Bowls Australia’s national participation initiative, Jack Attack, and the high-energy Bowls Premier League.
The BPL Cup was introduced to give club bowlers a taste of a new and exciting format played by the sport’s elite-level bowlers and it continues to grow in popularity with players and clubs alike.
Teams consist of three players and will include power plays, making for an engaging spectacle for both players and spectators.
Bowls clubs from across the country have embraced the opportunity to host these events, with Penno hosting an event on Sunday 25th May.
Pennant Hills is excited to be able to host this event and expects teams from their own club, locally and even far afield to participate on this day. With our two magnificent greens, fine licensed club and enthusiastic band of members, we expect this to be a very enjoyable and fascinating day of bowls.
Winning teams from local club events progress to Regional Finals and then State Finals, with the ultimate goal being reaching the National Finals, which will be held at Club Pine Rivers (Brisbane, QLD) from 28 – 31 October 2025 alongside BPL22.
The BPL Cup is proving to be a major highlight on the Australian bowls calendar, appealing to both seasoned bowlers and newcomers.
More clubs are encouraged to register as hosts for Preliminary Rounds to help grow grassroots participation in the sport while allowing players to develop their skills in a competitive but fun and inclusive setting.
Club’s can register their interest to host a Preliminary round by visiting https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G9Q6FH5.
More information on the BPL Cup and other club venues can be found at https://www.bowls.com.au/events-page/national-events/bpl-cup/.
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